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14 February 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
COVID INTENSIVE LEARNING SUPPORT PROGRAM – NUMERACY 
 
This year the NSW government has introduced a COVID Intensive Learning Support Program to 
ensure that student learning is supported following the disruptions experienced in 2020.  At Grose 
View Public School we will be providing small-group tuition focusing on core content and skills in the 
areas of Literacy and Numeracy. 
 
Small group tuition is an effective way of helping children consolidate key skills in areas where they 
may have fallen behind.  It also extends their understanding and provides an opportunity for them to 
practise skills and gain independence. 
 
In consultation with your child’s teacher we feel that your child would benefit from attending these 
additional Numeracy sessions. 
 
There will be 4 x 30 minutes sessions each week covering the core aspects of number, including 
place value, addition and subtraction.  Your child’s progress will be regularly checked and monitored. 
 
It is important that your child attends school every day and arrives at school on time. 
 
If you have any questions about the program, please do not hesitate to ring the school so that we 
may discuss any concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Belinda Harrington Mrs Susan Andrews 
Learning and Support Coordinator Intensive Learning Support Teacher 
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